
Public Submission in support of the Health Insurance Amendment Bill 2013.

I support the bill which intends to make abortion for sex selection not funded by Medicare.

Public money for use in the Health system should not be used to end a child's life because it is the
wrong gender. This practice should be stopped in Australia and Medicare funding should not be
used for this. There are waiting lists for people needing to have actual health issues dealt with in
hospitals and aborting a baby should not be taking up this money.

Selecting the gender of your baby by killing it after conception and using Government money to do
so is totally appalling.

Keep Medicare funding for medical needs not social engineering which denigrates women as this is
the likely sex to be killed off. Public funding of this level of discrimination is unacceptable.

Kind regards,

Fiona Witcomb




